
 
The 2017/2018 edition of the Lakewood 
yearbook is almost complete.  The 
yearbook will be a collection of 
individual, team, and candid black and 
white photos. Students have also 
prepared some writing for the 
publication. It is a great way to 
remember the year!  Yearbooks can be 
purchased at a ​cost of $8.50 each​. 

Orders must be completed by ​Friday, June 8th ​in order to allow time for printing 
and delivery. In an effort to be good eco-warriors we will only be taking online 
orders.  Please visit ​https://lakewood.hotlunches.net​ to complete the order form 
and submit your payment online. Yearbooks will be delivered to students during 
the final week of school. 

https://lakewood.hotlunches.net/

